Tel: 020 7121 5260
Email: s.barlow@unison.co.uk

September 2017
Dear colleagues,
UNISON Police and Justice Service Group Conference

Thursday 12 to Saturday 14 October 2017
Please find enclosed the relevant documents for this event:
· Your credentials

· The Police and Justice SGE Annual Report

· The Conference Guide (which includes motions and amendments).

· A voting card (delegates and sharer 1s only).
· A lanyard and plastic cover for your credentials.

Venue

The conference will be held at the Venue Cymru, The Promenade, Llandudno, Conwy LL30 1BB.
Conference Enquiry Desk

The conference enquiry desk will be located in the foyer and deals with delegates’ enquiries,and all administrative and organisational matters.  The conference desk will be open on Wednesday, from 8.30am on Thursday and 9am on Friday and Saturday until approximately 15 minutes after the close of the session each day.  Please note there is no need for delegates to register at the conference enquiry desk as credentials are enclosed.
Standing Orders Committee

The Standing Orders Committee will be available to meet delegates between 4.30pm and 6pm on Wednesday 11 October in Arcadia on the ground floor and from 8.30am on Thursday 12 October.  To make an appointment prior to conference,  please contact Stasoula Georgiou at s.georgiou@unison.co.uk and at conference please speak to the SOC steward at the desk outside the SOC meeting room.   
Credentials
Please remember that you must have a current passport-sized photograph on your credentials.  This applies to everyone attending conference.  If you forget to bring your photograph, there will be facilities available at the conference enquiry desk to take photographs.  
Sharers
If you are a Branch Sharer, please note that the Sharer 1 delegate will receive one credential, and the Sharer 2 delegate will receive the other. Please do not make up this credential together until you have received the photograph for the other sharer. This means that you will need to supply two photographs – one for each badge.

Card Votes
Branches can collect their card vote booklet from the card vote collection in Orme Suite on the ground floor.  The collection point will be open from 2pm until 5pm on Wednesday 11 October and Thursday 12 October from 8.30am.  Branches must collect their card vote booklet as early as possible, ideally before the commencement of conference.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the conference team on 0207 121 5123.  Alternatively, the conference enquiry desk will be open for the duration of the conference.
I wish you all a very successful conference.

Yours sincerely,

Sam Barlow

National Conference Organiser
